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October 27, 2022 Via Email 

TO:  Federal Electoral Boundaries Commission for Ontario 

PO Box 37018 Southdale 

London, Ontario, N6E 3T3 

RE:  FEDERAL ELECTORAL DISTRICTS REDISTRIBUTION 2022, 

 TORONTO CENTRE 

Dear Members of the Federal Electoral Boundaries Commission for Ontario,  

The Board of Directors of the St. Lawrence Neighbourhood Association (SLNA) wishes to 

express its support for the proposed redistribution of Federal Election Ridings, specifically the 

proposed new boundaries for Toronto Centre. 

The proposed change re-unifies the St. Lawrence neighbourhood – one of the oldest in the City 

of Toronto – which had been split between two ridings in a previous redistribution. 

The St. Lawrence Neighbourhood Association, incorporated as a non-profit corporation in 1983, 

represents more than 35,000 residents in a mixed-income, ethnically diverse residential and 

commercial neighbourhood adjoining Toronto’s Central Business District. The St. Lawrence 

neighbourhood extends from Queen Street East south to the rail corridor and from Yonge Street 

east to Parliament Street. Within its boundaries is the oldest neighbourhood in the (now) City of 

Toronto – the original ten blocks of the Town of York, dating from 1793. 

Thank you for your consideration of this endorsement of revised boundaries for Toronto Centre. 

Sincerely, 

 

p.p. 

Board of Directors 
St. Lawrence Neighbourhood Association 
 

cc: Members of the Federal Electoral Boundaries Commission for Ontario: 

 The Honourable Justice Lynne C. Leitch (Chair) 

 Dr. Karen Bird 

 Professor Peter John Loewen 
  

 Members of Parliament: 

 The Honourable Marci Ien 

 Kevin Voung 
   

 Commission Staff: 

 ON@redecoupage-federal-redistribution.ca 
  

 SLNA Board of Directors: 

 Ms. V. Ilgacs  Mr. S. Linton  Ms. S. McMillan 

 Ms. D. Patterson  Ms. T. Tenenbaum Ms. R. Tilson 
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